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8 RESTORATION OF PERIMETER WALLS AT CAMPERDOWN PARK (AN51-2016) 
 
Following an inspection by the City Engineers, on infrastructure related to parks, the North West 
section of the wall at Camperdown which borders the Gourdie Brae was deemed to be in need of 
restoration. 
 
It is therefore proposed to carry out works including repointing this section of the wall in order to 
prevent further deterioration, and to ensure the integrity of the wall in long-term.  Camperdown wall is 
a Grade A listed structure and the Council’s Conservation Officer is content with the proposed works. 
 
A quote was sought from the Construction Services Division for the wall restoration works, and it was 
estimated that the cost for the works required would be approximately £30,000.  It is planned to 
undertake a full condition survey which we anticipate will identify a requirement for an ongoing 
commitment in the Capital Works Programme. 
 
The Executive Director of Corporate Services advises that the above costs of £30,000 can be met 
from allowances within the Recreation, Culture, Arts & Heritage: Parks and Open Space section of the 
Capital Plan 2016-2021. 
 
It is recommended that the above proposal be approved and the Construction Services Division be 
authorised to undertake these works.  It is anticipated that this project will be completed by 
31st March, 2017. 
 


